
Dear LTD Plan Member: 
 
The Long Term Disability Plan (LTD) was established for 
Locomotive Engineers who are working as Locomotive Engineers 
on the first of the month. If you are NOT working as a Locomotive 
Engineer on the first of the month, membership in the Plan is 

automatically discontinued. If on a subsequent first of the month you are again working 
as a Locomotive Engineer, coverage under the Plan is started again. However, pre-
existing medical conditions within six months of recommencing the plan are disallowed 
for a period of one year. 

The Trustees of the Plan want to provide an opportunity for undisturbed LTD coverage. 
Accordingly, present members of the Plan will be able to continue paying premiums and 
retain membership in the Plan when they are working under the Trainman’s Collective 
Agreement. If you elect to continue coverage, whether you are working under the 
Engineers Collective Agreement or not, please complete the form below and mail to: 

Teamsters Canada Rail Conference (CPR) 
Long Term Disability Health and Welfare Trust 
101 – 10820 – 24th Street SE 
Calgary, AB T2Z 4C9 
 
Fax: (403) 640-4140  

 
In Solidarity, 
 
Board of Trustees 
Teamsters Canada Rail Conference (CPR) 
Long Term Disability Health and Welfare Trust 
 

 
 

TEAMSTERS CANADA RAIL CONFERENCE (CPR) 
LONG TERM DISABILITY AND WELFARE TRUST 

 
This will confirm that I choose to continue membership in the Teamsters Canada Rail 
Conference (CPR) Long Term Disability Health and Welfare Trust Plan while working 
under the TCRC Trainman’s Collective Agreement. I understand that the premiums will 
be deducted from my pay under the terms of the plan, as if I was working as a 
Locomotive Engineer on the first of the month. 
 
Date: _____________     Division #: ________ 
 
Members Signature: ____________________ Location: _____________________ 
 
Print Name: ____________________________ CPR Employee #: ______________ 


